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December 7, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4  
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re:  Oakville Hydro Distribution Inc.  
 2018 Distribution Rate Application 

OEB File Number: EB-2017-0067 
 
On December 1, 2017, The Ontario Energy Board issued its Decision and Rate Order in the above 
noted proceeding. Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. has reviewed the Decision and Rate 
Order for accuracy and completeness and has no comments. 

 

Sincerely, 

Original signed by 

 
Maryanne Wilson 
Director, Regulatory and Compliance 
Telephone: 905-825-4422 
Email: mwilson@oakvillehydro.com 

 
 


